
 

 
 
 

“PAKISTAN STOCK BROKERS ASSOCIATION OFFERS CONDOLENCE  
TO DAWOOD FAMILY” 

 
 

June 23, 2023, Karachi: PSBA offers its deepest condolences to the Dawood Family over the sad incident 
in which Shahzada Dawood and his son Suleman Dawood lost their lives while on board a tourist 
submersible Titan.  
 
Our thoughts and prayers are with the Dawood Family during these immensely difficult times.  
 
Shahzada's dedication, leadership, hard work, and achievements are admired by everyone who had the 
pleasure of knowing him. He was also a passionate champion of the environment. 
 
The entire stock brokerage industry is ready to support and comfort the Dawood Family in any way it 
can. 
 
Both the family and the business community, will feel a great loss in their absence. We hope that their 
happy memories bring the family some measure of comfort and peace in the days to come. 
 
May their soul rest in eternal peace. 
  
 
With sincere sympathy, 
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